VILLAGE HALL OF HARRISTOWN

September 26, 2022

CLOSED SESSION

The Village of Harristown Board of Trustees entered closed session at 8:50 pm on September 26, 2022 to discuss closed session minutes. Trustees Teresa Acree, Jeff Eller, Jay Trusner, Larry Ditty, Kevin Vessels, Les Jenkins, Attorney Andrew Weatherford, Clerk Penny Allen and Mayor Evelyn Deverell were present.

Clerk Allen read the closed session minutes from May 23, 2022. Trustees decided to release and approve these minutes.

Motion by Trustee Vessels to exited closed session at 8:52 pm. Trustee Ditty second. Approved 6-0

Back to regular session at 8:52 pm

Village clerk